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http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

We will be finishing up our reading of 

the book of Romans and heading into 

Paul’s 1st letter to the Corinthians.  

This was a church located in a culture 

of education, business, sports and 

striving for excellence.  The Apostle 

deals with issues that came into the 

church there.  These issues included: 

division, immorality, pride, greed, 

fighting, divorce and more.   

Similarities abound with what 

congregations are facing today.  Read 

with us and then look deeper at 

sections during our Worship Service 

sermons in June! 

 
June is a month for new beginnings.  

Students are graduating and entering 

a new time in their lives.  Couples are 

getting married and beginning a new 

life together.  Our Congregation 

enters a new “church year” following 

our Annual Meeting. 

This is a time to be praying for 

wisdom and guidance for those 

involved in these endeavors.  Pray 

that they will learn and adapt quickly 

to their new situations.  Pray that God 

will be glorified by their lives 

wherever He may lead them 

Remain in prayer for those that we 

have sent out and their service to the 

Lord.  Keep in prayer our Missions, 

especially the Christian Camps that 

begin their Summer Schedules. 

Continue to pray for the health and 

continual growth of each other. 

Remember that He is able to do 

immeasurably more than we can ask 

or imagine! 

 

 
Figure 1  "Women of the Bible" Study 

Our studies have revealed that God 

has no difficulty placing women into 

roles of leadership.  Using them to 

settle disputes, win battles and 

inspire generations by their lives. 

This month we will be looking at 

people like Hannah, Abigail, 

Bathsheba and Jezebel.   If you don’t 

know who these people are… you 

need to be joining us.   If you are 

unsure what we can learn from some 

of them… you need to be joining us.  

If you already know the people and 

lessons to learn from them… you 

need to be joining us and sharing 

what you know! 

If you want to catch up on what you 

have missed, you can!  These studies 

can now be found on our website: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/women-of-

the-bible.html 

 
Figure 2  Study of the Galatian Churches 

What churches in Galatia do you 
know about?  How did they start?  
What issues were they dealing with?  
How can their experience help me 
with my walk in Christ?   Discover that 
and more! 
Can’t make it to the study?  Not a 

problem.  The study will also available 

on our website.   
We also spend time updating our 

prayer concerns and taking matters 

before God’s throne.   

Everyone is welcome to join us! 

Meeting at the home of a 

teenager for Bible Study is a 

blessing.  Reviewing the previous 

Sunday sermon and helping them 

apply God’s principles to their life 

is vital.  Pray for our youth! 
 

 
Teen Training—Thursdays  @ 7 

pm 
Savannah Littlejohn completed her 40 

hours of community service needed 

to graduate, by participating in our 

Teen Training.  Delivering water to 

homes in Flint, Weeding, Cleaning, 

Decorating, Teaching youth and 

helping with Office work provided a 

diverse experience.   Her brother 

Jaydin continues to help but others 

are welcome.   They too, may discover 

that God can use this in countless 

ways to help them in life! 
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